
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 5/31/2016 4:06:05 PM
Subject: Memo - Permits and Licensign For Medical Marijuana-related Uses

Attachments: CS -Mayor & Council - Permits & Licensing for medical marijuana-related Uses - 
2016.05.31.pdf

Dear Mayor and Council,

Please see attached memo from Kathleen Llewellyn-Thomas, General Manager, Community Services with 
an update on the implementation of the zoning and licensing regulations for medical marijuana-related 
uses (MMRU), including the following:

· Enforcement action against stores that do not meet City regulations - City files injunctions on 
17 MMRU businesses

· Development Permits And Business Licenses: 1 MMRU Retail Licence Issued; 3 Compassion Club 
Licences under review

· Declustering Lotteries: 5 additional MMRU applications move to the development permit stage

Please contact Andreea Toma @ Andreea.toma@vancouver.ca if you have any further questions.

Best
Sadhu Johnston
City Manager

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston
City Manager 
Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
O. 604.873.7627 
T. Sadhuajohnston
www.vancouver.ca
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